
 

 

                   
                  23 June 2017 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 

BANOVALLUM OPEN MORNING 
Thursday 13 July 2017 

 
The Year 5 children have been invited to Banovallum School on Thursday 13 July.  This is an open 
morning where they will have a varied timetable, a taste of life in a secondary school and a positive 
experience at Banovallum.  
 
Coach transport will be provided by Banovallum School.  The coach will pick up children from Kirkby 
on Bain School at 9.15am and will be back by lunchtime.  Children will need to have a packed lunch 
on the day which they will eat when they return to school.  They may wish to take a piece of fruit 
with them to have mid morning.  Water will be freely available in the canteen, but children may also 
wish to take a water bottle with them. 
 
Please can you sign the consent form below and return to school by Wednesday 28th 
June. 
 
I am sure they will all have an enjoyable day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
S Morley 
Headteacher 
 
 ...........................................................................................................................................................  

 
OPEN DAY AT BANOVALLUM SCHOOL 

THURSDAY 13 JULY 2017 
 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………………..   Year 5 Oak Class 
 
I consent to my child attending the Open morning at Banovallum School. 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………Parent/carer   Date …………………………………….. 
 

       


